Committee meeting 02/09/19
Present KS, PC, SH, DR, EM, PD, LK, HD, ER, LC,
Apologies. PL, SL, DT,

Welcome. 
Champagne League
Presentation Evening. Went well but the venue was a little too small. No problems overall but an apology made by SH about the quality of the tee shirts. They didn’t have the sizes in the correct quality but too little time to organise.
CL. A new course to replace the Hessle Foreshore. This is going to be at Welton Waters and surrounding area. Plenty of parking and a good course. No more courses to be on the foreshore and the first race will be at North Cave again.
Issues regarding the last race. It was our fault and the issue was sorted at the time. It was a matter regarding marshals missing. No marshal present at the church but this will not happen again.

Winter League.
Starting In October. The first Tuesday after the track races. First Tuesday of every month. (Starting the 8th October)
PL to be contacted and confirm dates for the track races, first one on the 18th/25th/2nd September. These need to be uploaded on to the website. One number per race.

East York Cross Country 
Dates required from PL to be uploaded on the website. 13th October starting at Bishop Wilton.
All the information will be provided in time by PL. Dates to be confirmed and will be published.


Ferriby 10
Date to be set and early release date. Firm discussion needs to take place about opening the entries and staggered entries system. Also inviting certain runners to keep the race competitive.
PL to confirm. 
A discussion took place about the opening entries being published earlier. This is always a topic for discussion and it was agreed that firm decisions will be made going forward.

Vets relays
PC updated regarding good results and great turnout. The event was successful and we had some great results. The day was enjoyed by everyone.

Membership Update
Updated members by HD. Member numbers are still rising slowly and the club has a healthy number of members.
A discussion took place about Helen stepping down as membership secretary due to other commitments. It had been agreed that KS would assist with the transition and be there to take over should the need arise. This transition will take place over the next couple of months.

Treasurer reports
No DT available this month, so this was passed over.

AOB
Christmas handicap. Confirmed 22nd December and numbers need to be confirmed so Eileen and Laurent can cater appropriately. LK to advertise early and make sure that numbers are confirmed.
EM discussed Tuesday training run. It was becoming difficult trying to cater for the faster runners. There was a discussion about how better to encourage the faster runners to train together on a Tuesday club run. It surrounded having a run leader who could coordinate the runs, but be fast enough to lead the group. It was explained that the faster runners often make their own arrangements, and they have the track and the Monday night sessions to improve their speed.
This led to a discussion about the Monday night sessions. It was agreed that they are increasingly popular and run enthusiastically by Andy L. It was agreed by all that he was doing an excellent job and very encouraging. HD raised a concern about the location in the top car park of Humber Bridge being too busy for runners and cars together. It was thought that the lower car park be more appropriate and safer. LK to email AL and make this suggestion

Nick F had emailed the committee about an incentive for members to receive a safety gadget to have whilst they’re running. The committee agreed that this sounded a good idea and more communication would be had with Nick going forward.

KS brought up the subject of Club Kit. It was agreed that the current supplier is poor and pricey. KS to make enquiries with the new supplier.
8.15 pm. Meeting ended.
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